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SO? NU? WHAT’S NEW? 

12701 NORTH SCOTTSDALE ROAD #122 
SCOTTSDALE AZ 85254 

Program funds partially from a grant of the Conference on 
Jewish Material Claims Against Germany 

Do you have any good news or announcements to share? Maybe you noticed  typo? Please contact me, 
Elaine Goldenthal @480.330.1547 or elainegoldenthal@yahoo.com  

JUNE/JULY 2023 

DONATIONS 

Donations to Phoenix 
Holocaust Association are tax 
deductible.  Please consider a 

gift to the organization.
Café Europa 
Jeffrey Cain

A Tribute to PHA
Helaine Wasser

Fairytale Brownies

Happy 90 th Birthday to Frieda Allweiss 
Rise Stillman

Happy Birthday to Esther Basch
Rise Stillman

Dear PHA Family and Friends, 

UPCOMING EVENTS
Born on the Cattle Car to Mauthausen Concentration Camp: Friday, July 7, 2023, 10AM-12PM (MST) Featured Guest: 
Holocaust Survivor, Dr. Mark Olsky. Dr. Mark Olsky was born on April 20, 1945 on a cattle car en-route to Mauthausen 
concentration camp. He arrived on April 29, one day after the gas chambers were rendered inoperable.  Following 
liberation, he lived in Munich Germany for the first 4 years of his life. Mark’s father was killed before he was born, as were 
his grandparents, and most of his extended family.  
Registration: https://www.azjhs.org/holocaust-survivor-conversations

Our summer has started out rather pleasant, temperature-wise, for Arizona. I 
took advantage of the “cooler” temperatures to spend lots of time on my patio 
with my new puppy, Poppy. Now that it is warming up, we will be spending 
most of our time indoors in the air conditioning where I hope you are as well. 
To cool you off, we are hosting an ice cream and brownie social on Sunday, 
July 16 at Beth El Congregation. Please join us at 1 pm for ice cream or 
sorbet with all the toppings. Let Susan Getz know if you plan to attend and if 
you will need transportation. Susan can be reached at (480) 246-9551. We 
will provide rides for any survivor who needs a ride. Please invite your family 
to join us for an afternoon of decadent goodies and great conversation. As 
always, there is no charge for Holocaust survivors. 

A special thank you to Fairytale Brownies for donating 48 brownies for our 
party. 

I look forward to seeing you on July 16.

Sheryl Bronkesh  PHA President 
SherylBronkesh.PHA@gmail.com

We held our last Café Europa for the season and it was wonderful to have 20 
survivors attend. We also had three teachers who teach high school classes on the 
Holocaust and an 8th grade student who was recently featured in the Jewish News for 
her project on the Holocaust. We had the pleasure of welcoming several new 
survivors to the luncheon. Thank you again Susan Getz for all the hard work you do 
putting together our Café Europa luncheons. We will continue with in-person Café 
Europa in September.

Tammuz-Av 5783

PHA Ice Cream Social

Please join us on July 16th for some 
Summer fun at PHA Ice Cream Social.

1:00pm-2:30 
Beth El Congregation 
1118 W Glendale Ave, 

Phoenix, AZ 85021

Details enclosed in attached flyer
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